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CHILDREN’'S OENTKE!

HELPING ABILITIES GROW

August 11, 2015

Mr. Howard Mulder
WLO Inc

4490 7" Conc.
Windsor, Ontario

NOA 6J3

Dear Mr. Mulder:

On behalf of the physiotherapy staff of the John McGivney
Children’s Centre, thank you for the donation of bike
helmets. Our children use equipment for such a short time,
this generous donation allows us to expand our therapy loan
options. Your generous donation is greatly appreciated.

Thank you again,

%ﬂ/ e

Anne Girard,
Department Director of Physiotherapy

A Registered Canadian Charitable Organization No. 11922 2446 RRO001

3945 Matchette Road

Windsor, Ontario N9C 4C2

T:519.252.7281

Toll Free: 1.800.976 JMCC
F:519.252.5873
WWW.jmccentre.ca




